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Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  

 

When was the Department of Health and Ageing first aware that the NSW 

Government were planning to build a HealthOne clinic in Raymond Terrace with 

similar objectives to the GP Super Clinic Program? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department has been aware of the NSW Government’s HealthOne Program since 

approximately 2009.  The Commonwealth and the NSW Governments have 

announced a collaborative approach to the development of a GP Super 

Clinic/HealthOne facility in Raymond Terrace which will provide an extended range 

of private and public health care services to the local community. 

 


